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B.C. Forestry Workers are Climate Change Heroes

~Acknowledging the Women and Men Taking Action on Climate Change~

BRITISH COLUMBIA: Climate change is a concern for many people around the world. In

British Columbia, there are local people throughout the province taking action on climate
change through their work in forestry. A new video is being released by the Forest
Enhancement Society of BC (FESBC) during National Forest Week (Sept 19 — 25). It

highlights nature-based forestry solutions that people in B.C.s forestry sector are




implementing to take action on climate change.

“Our goal was to provide an educational video to help British Columbians better understand
the important role of forestry to help in the achievement of British Columbia’s and Canada’s
climate change targets,” said Steve Kozuki, RPF, Executive Director of the Forest
Enhancement Society of BC. “We also wanted to acknowledge and recognize people from
First Nations, industry, community forests, and others who are doing innovative forestry work

which is often unseen.”

When it comes to climate change, the video outlines two main approaches we can make:

adapt or take action.
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For an interview with FESBC regarding nature-based forestry

solutions to take action on climate change, contact:
Aleece | aird Communications | iaison, FESBC
1250574 0221
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